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RECEIVED

November 1,2018

Rosemary Chiavetta, Esq. 
Secretary
PA Public Utility Commission 
Commonwealth Keystone Building 
400 North Street 
Harrisburg, PA 17120

Dear Secretary Chiavetta:

I am writing to seek a 7-day extension to file replies in the captioned rulemaking proceeding pending 
before the Commission. The volume and complexity of the filings to date, together with the need to gain 
sign-off among our members necessitates this short extension of time.

Thank you for your consideration of our request.

Daniel R. Tunnel! 
President

Enclosure

cc: Shaun A. Sparks, Law Bureau
Colin W. Scott, Bureau of Technical Utility Services 
(via email)

First in Broadband. The Future of Broadband.®
www.bcapa.com

Re: Assumption of Commission Jurisdiction 
Over Pole Attachments from the 
Federal Communications Commission 
Docket No. L-2018-3002672

Sincerely,


